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30 January 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,       

 

Dance Festival  2017 

 

I am very pleased to let you know that Jemima Hebden, Hope Payne, Lucie Graham, Ella-Neve 

Devivo, Kate Costello, Maddie Frost, Olivia Cornwell, Aahana Katayan, Isaac Collings, Edwin Cross, 

Cameron Youngs, Zoe Lorenz, Cerys Lyde and Eleanor Jones have been selected to perform in the 

Epsom and Ewell Dance Festival this year. 

 

The Dance Festival is an amazing opportunity for your child to perform at the Epsom Playhouse and 

to represent our school alongside other schools in Epsom and Ewell. Your child will be performing a 

dance routine that does need full dedication and will include rehearsals after school. There will be a 

small cost involved for a costume which, based upon previous years has been around £10.00 and 

further details will be sent about this nearer the time of the Festival.  

 

Rehearsal dates: 

20.2.17 during school hours 

6.3.17 (3:15pm - 4:30pm) 

13.3.17 during school hours 

20.3.17 (3.15pm-4.30pm) 

20.4.17 during school hours 

24.4.17 (3:15pm - 4:30pm) 

8.5.17 (3.15pm-4.30pm) 

15.5.17 (3.15pm-4.30pm) 

22.5.17 (3.15pm-4.30pm) 

 

This year the Dance Festival will be on Tuesday 20 June and Wednesday 21 June. The children will 

perform at 5.00pm on either day with the performance finishing at approximately 7.00pm. We will be 

walking the children to Epsom Playhouse at 3.30pm on both days so you will not need to come to 

school to collect them at 3.15pm. We will inform you nearer the date regarding the time and place 

to collect your child on the show day but it is likely to be by the Clock Tower.  

 

On Monday 19 June there is a technical rehearsal at the Playhouse where the children will get the 

opportunity to have their only practice on the stage. This rehearsal is during school hours and we will 

provide more information as soon as we receive the details for the day.  

 

Please fill out the slip below and return it to myself if you would like your child to take part. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs James  

Higher Level Teaching Assistant (HLTA) 

jamess@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 

 

mailto:jamess@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk
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Please Return to Mrs James by Friday 24 February 2017 

 

 

My Child ___________________________________ can/ cannot take part in the Dance Festival. 

 

 

(  ) My child can attend all rehearsals and I understand they may have to miss their other 

commitments. 

 

(  ) I give permission for my child to be walked to Epsom Playhouse on the performance and 

rehearsal dates. 

 

( ) I give authorisation for images to be used of my child for local media.  

 

( ) I will pay the costume costs nearer the time (approximately £10.00) 

 

 

Emergency contact number __________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date _________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


